# **Steering Committee**

## Gregory W. Randolph, MD

Harvard Medical School Gregory\_Randolph@meei.harvard.edu

## Jeremy Freeman, MD

University of Toronto j.freeman@utoronto.ca

## lan J. Witterick, MD

University of Toronto ian.witterick@sinaihealth.ca

### Ashok R. Shaha, MD

Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Centre shahaa@mskcc.org

## Jatin P. Shah, MD

Memorial Sloan-Kettering Cancer Centre shahj@mskcc.org

#### Contact:

Congress Secretariat 72924 Airport Line P.O. Box 39 Hensall, ON – N0M1X0 Canada Phone: +1.519.263.5050 Toll Free: 1.888.512.8173 Fax: +1.519.263.2936 Email:

Website:

info@thyroidworldcongress.com

http://thyroidworldcongress.com/

I am writing to you on behalf of the Steering Committee of the World Congress on Thyroid Cancer (WCTC), seeking support from your organization for the WCTC in Boston July 9 – 12, 2025.

We will have an exceptional scientific program which will bring together leading global experts for a memorable experience.

We would like to request three things from your organization:

- Use of your logo on our website as a supporting organization. You will have no obligation or financial responsibility. This would reflect simply academic and intellectual support, as has been done by many other organizations.
- 2. Disseminating information about WCTC 2025 by sending our postcard (attached) to your membership electronically.
- Posting our website <a href="http://thyroidworldcongress.com/">http://thyroidworldcongress.com/</a> as a link on your website.

We do hope that you will support this endeavor. We would like to think of this as a cross-promotional opportunity for both parties!

Thank you for taking the time to review our request.

Yours sincerely,

Jatin P. Shah, MD on behalf of the Steering Committee of the WCTC